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MOUNT PLEASANT OPTIMISATION  
PROJECT (SSD 10418) 

 

19 August 2022 
 
The Independent Planning Commission Panel for the Mount Pleasant Optimisation Project 
(SSD 10418) has received correspondence from the Department of Planning and 
Environment, dated 12 August 2022. The correspondence provides for an update to one of 
the Department’s recommended conditions of consent in relation to biodiversity credits.  
 
The Commission Panel is of the view that the correspondence does not contain additional 
information that is material to the determination of the SSD application. The Commission’s 
consideration of the correspondence will be outlined in the Commission’s Statement of 
Reasons for its determination. Accordingly, the Panel is not seeking or accepting further 
written submissions regarding this correspondence.   

 

 
NSW Government information about biodiversity credits and the Biodiversity Offsets 
Scheme can be found here.  
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https://www.environment.nsw.gov.au/topics/animals-and-plants/biodiversity-offsets-scheme/offset-obligations-and-credit-trading/offset-credits-transactions#:~:text=Buying%20and%20retiring%20biodiversity%20Biodiversity,can%20no%20longer%20be%20traded.

